
February 25, 2020 

Mr. Levi Jensen, P.E. 
City of Gillette 
611 N. Exchange Avenue 
Gillette, WY  82716 

Re:  Gillette Madison Pipeline Project, Contract #2B 
Morrison Maierle Project Number 4776.002 

Mr. Jensen: 

Hot Iron, Inc. has completed all tasks associated with the Gillette Madison Pipeline 
Project, Contract #2B. The wells were able to be operated by hand mode on October 1, 2019 
with all piping in tested, disinfected, and line M-11 and M-12 flushed. EFI set the valves in to 
the two buildings thus allowing operation of the wells to the specifics of the contract. 

Their punch list consisted of blading the road in several locations for site access and placing 
permanent decals on the on/off switches on the electrical gear. A walk-through and acceptance 
was done on October 21st, 2019 with Bryan Garland and Zane Green. The final item needed 
to be resolved was a salvage value of the phase shift transformer after it was analyzed for 
repair. Hot Iron, Inc. issued a check on January 2020 to the City of Gillette for the face salvage 
value finalizing the last change order and final payment.  

Morrison Maierle recommends that the Gillette Madison Pipeline Project, Contract #2B enters 
Final Acceptance as of January 31, 2020. 

If you have any question or need additional information, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Zane Green, P.E. 
Project Engineer 


